
From: Emma Patton [mailto:emma.patton@nswact.lasa.asn.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 10 January 2017 9:59 AM 

To: AMOD 
Cc: Geoff Liggins 

Subject: AM2014/285 - SCHCDS Award - Draft Report (22 December 2016)  

 
Dear Associate,  
  
Leading Age Services Australia (LASA) and Aged & Community Services Australia (ACSA) (as Aged 
Care Employers) refer to the above matter and the Draft Report and Directions issued by 
Commissioner Lee on 22 December 2016.  
  
Aged Care Employers have reviewed all items listed and agree with the Draft Report as published.  
 
Aged Care Employers also confirm their support of the correction proposed by The Australian 
Industry Group in their email to the Commission on 5 January 2017 to insert the word “vary” before 
“clause” at Item 11-12.  
  
Kind regards, 
  
 
Emma Patton 
National Manager, Employment Relations 
Leading Age Services Australia Ltd 
p: +61 2 9212 6922       f: +61 2 9212 3488     m: +61 438 399 333 
e: emma.patton@nswact.lasa.asn.au 
w: www.lasa.asn.au 
Level 8, 418A Elizabeth Street SURRY HILLS NSW 2010 
PO Box 7 STRAWBERRY HILLS NSW 2012  
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